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                                             Vol 54, Jan-Feb-March  2022 

Punta Gorda, Florida 
Elks Lodge #2606 The Tale 

Greetings all, and welcome 2022.  We’re looking forward to the next few months and meeting the needs of our 

members.  We have added to our staff, and management has changed.  Michelle Staples has assumed the posi-

tion of Office Manager, along with other duties.  We are continuing to initiate new members that you will be see-

ing around the Lodge. Please introduce yourself and welcome them. 

 

January’s picnic will be a Pig Roast!!  TICKETS ARE NECESSARY! Please purchase yours before they’re gone.  De-

tails are in the weekly blast. 

 

Our Sunday breakfast is returning on January 9th, and will be open to the public.  New hours are 8-11:30 am.  

Monday night chicken will also continue as scheduled.  Please remember that these functions help support our 

charities and are run solely by volunteers. 

 

At the February 1st Lodge meeting we will be opening nominations for officers.  There are several openings.  

PLEASE ATTEND.  The PER Spaghetti Dinner will be on Tuesday, Feb. 8th from 4-7 pm.  Tickets will be available 

soon.  Please remember to get your ticket early.  The annual ARMY OF HOPE Benefit is being held at the Eng-

lewood Elks Lodge on February 20th.  Please try to attend.  This event is instrumental in raising money for the 

families of deployed military personnel. 

 

Picnic on the River will resume on March 13th.  This is always a fun day.  March 20th will be the Installation of Of-

ficers for the upcoming year 2022-2023.  Please continue to support them as you have supported this years’ 

officers. 

 

It has been my pleasure to have represented Punta Gorda Lodge 2606 this past year and I’m extremely pleased 
with the support and cooperation that has been shown.  I’m sure this will continue with the upcoming leadership. 

  

Respectfully submitted,  Walter LaCombe PER, Exalted Ruler. 
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N E W S L E T T E R  

 
EDITOR: Peter Vaphiades PDD 
CONTRIBUTING WRITERS    Ambrose Yelovich, Pam 
Snyder, Bob Hahn,  , Bill Jameson, Greg Czarnecki, 
Michelle Staples, Judy Schall, Teresa Bird. 

 
The Punta Gorda Elks Lodge #2606  

newsletter, The Elks Tale,  is published 
 Bi-monthly. 

P U N T A  G O R D A  E L K S  # 2 6 0 6  

25538 Shore Drive    P.O. Box 511598 
Punta Gorda, FL  33951—1598 

www.puntagordaelks.org 
Lodge Secretary:              Pete Vaphiades PDD 
                                             941 637-2606 x 104 
Membership                        941 637-2606 x 103 
      Hours M-Th 9:00 to 2:00,  Fr  9:00 to Noon                                                 
Fax                                              941 637-4769                                   
E-mail:                             pgelks2606@gmail.com 

P A S T  E X A L T E D  R U L E R S  

1980-81    Don Roll PDDGER (D) 
1981-82    Wayne Arnold (D) 
1982-83   Gordon Keller (D) 
1983-84   Tony Maresca (D) 
1984-85   Sam Cavaliar (D) 
1985-86    Jim Christman (D) 
1986-87  Jay Stewart 
1987-88  Barry Carmichael 
1988-89  George Lamb (D) 
1989-90  Art Doran (D) 
1990-91  Charlie Hauka (D) 
1991-92  Ron Sorrentino PDDGER (D) 
1992-93    Darrell Hughes 
1993-94  Phillip Sansosti 

1994-95   Gordon Schmidt (D) 
1995-96     David Koch (D) 
1996-97   Gerald Philbrick 
1997-98   Fred Campau (D) 
1998-99   Vic Bellows (D) 
1999-00   Martin Jordan 
2000-01   Tom Gorman (D)            
2001-02   Robert Townsend (D) 
2002-03   George McCloughan (D) 
2003-04     Carl Rehling 
2004-05     Tyrone MacKenzie PDDGER 
2005-06     Tom Gorman 
2006-07     Bob Hahn 
2007-08     Charles Warren 
2008-09     William Jameson 
2009-10     Patricia Schmidt 

2010-11     George Kretschman (D) 
2011-12     John Lennon 
2012-13     Ann Jameson (D) 
2013-14     Greg Czarnecki 
2014-15     Joe Campbell 
2015-16     Julie Avers 
2016-17     Bill Dryburgh 
2017-18     Judy Nuetzel 
2018-19     Walter LaCombe 
2019-20   Tim Pohto 
2020-21    Fred Nuetzel 
  

ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE: Walter LaCombe PER 
Camp                                         Janice MacKenzie 
Drug Awareness                         Joe Campbell PER        
Hoop-Shoot                                         Julie Frainier         
Kids Fishing Tournament               Tom Shoecraft 
Sallie Jones Picnic                                Sue Bower 
Scholarships                            Anthony (Bud) Bell 
Soccer Shoot                                     Greg Winkler 
Blood Drive         Ambrose Yelovich PER                           
 
FRATERNAL COMMITTEE: Daleen Hendrickson  PER 
Accident Prevention                       Charles Troike 
Americanism                     Ty MacKenzie PDDGER 
Elks Nat’l Foundation                     Bob Hahn PER  
Flag Day                                             Exalted Ruler 
ELKS Memorial Day                             Vickie Hahn 
Nat’l Veterans Service              Anthony (Bud) Bell 
Veterans Parade                           Charles Moores          
All Games                                               Sue Bower   
PUBLIC RELATIONS: 
State                                                     Teresa Bird            
National                              Ambrose Yelovich PER 

LODGE OFFICERS & DIRECTORS 
Exalted Ruler                           Walter Lacombe PER    
Leading Knight                                 Tom Shoecraft           
Loyal Knight                    Daleen Hendrickson PER      
Lecturing Knight                    Diana Beamenderfer                              
Secretary                                 Pete Vaphiades PDD  
Treasurer                                                Jim Sidbury   
Tiler                                                          Bill Gurnick 
Esquire                                          Eric Rolston PER     
Chaplain                               Ambrose Yelovich PER 
Inner Guard                              Helen Marcinkowski 
Organist                                                            Open 
Presiding Justice                           Hal Wotitzky Esq 
Sub Forum Mediator                     Bill Jameson PER 
 
TRUSTEES 
*1 year                                            Charles Moores 
*2 Year                                              Charles Troike               
*3 Year                                            Donald Krueger    
*4 Year                                                Gary Frainier 
*5 Year                                               Dan Schilling 
   
Lodge Adviser                         Bill Dryburgh DDGER 

AUDITING & ACCOUNTING COMMITTEE 
Auditor                                         Robert Hahn PER 
Auditor                    Tyrone MacKenzie PDDGER     
 
STATE MAJOR PROJECTS:  
Bill Jameson PER 
* Harry Anna-Trust Fund  
* Florida Elks Youth Camp 
* Florida Elks Children’s Therapy 
 
PUNTA GORDA ELKS, INC. 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President                                            Don Krueger 

Vice President/Maintenance         Tom Shoecraft                

Secretary /Cabins                Diana Beamenderfer                             

Treasurer                                          Gary Frainier        

Bar                                                Denis Bachand                 

Mon. Chicken/Kitchen                                             

Dining Room                              Marcia Bachand 

 Cabins                                              Donald Boyd 

MEETINGS   
Lodge: 1st & 3rd Tuesday Monthly 7:00pm,  Lodge Board of Directors: 1st & 3rd Tuesday Monthly 6:00pm  
(Except 1st Tuesday in July and 3rd Tuesday in August) 
Corporation Board of Directors:  3rd Saturday 9:00am;  PER Association:  1st Thursday Monthly 5:00pm  
Elkettes:  4th Tuesday Monthly 7:00pm 

The Tale 
P U N T A  G O R D A  E L K S ,  I N C .  

Corporate Office Manager          Michelle Staples 
   941 637-2606 x 102 
Cabin Rental  941 637-2606 x 101 
E-mail:                                 pgelkscabins@comcast.net 

P U N T A  G O R D A  E L K E T T E S  # 2 6 0 6  

Thrift Shop                                    941 637-2606 x 110 
E-mail:                                elkettes2606@comcast.net 
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                                          Secretary’s 

                     Corner 

 

We will be sending out Dues notices in late January.  Please make sure that 
your address, phone number and e-mail are correct. 

Peter Vaphiades PDD Secretary 

Punta Gorda Elks Lodge Wall of Honor.  The Punta Gorda Elks has a Wall of Honor that 
portrays active-duty service family members of lodge members.  If you have a family member 
(i.e., son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, son-in-law, daughter-in-law) serving in the military 
and would like them recognized on our Wall of Honor, please contact Bob Hahn, PER for more 
information. 
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Elkdom 

Helping 

Our Children 

And Veterans 

Elkettes President 

Judy Schall 

GROWING A GARDEN OF FRIENDSHIP 
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ELKS CHARITIES AND FUNDRAISERS 

Elks Care & Elks Share…..Punta Gorda Elks Lodge #2606 has the most caring and most generous members. 

It takes many dedicated volunteers to man our various fundraising events that support our Elks’ Charities. Thank you for your time 
and commitment in supporting our Lodge. 

WEEKLY 

Show Me the Money Every Wednesday at 6:00pm 

Bingo   Every Thursday at 6:30pm 

Queen of Hearts Ticket sales Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 4:30pm-6:30pm 

    Drawing Saturday at 7:00pm (Ticket Sales until 6:50pm) 

50/50   Every Saturday at 7:00pm (Ticket Sales until 6:50pm) 

SPECIAL RAFFLES 

Gift Basket Raffle November 21st at Lobster Fest 

Army of Hope Lottery Board November 21st at Lobster Fest 

ONGOING 

Name Tags – Get your Punta Gorda Elks Lodge 2606 name tag 

Tiki Totem – Purchase a hometown sign (or whatever you want on it) for our totems by the Tiki 

Memorial Brick – Purchase a brick to recognize those who have served our country. 

In October we raised $11,727.00 

In November we raised $8,926.00  

In December we raised  $7,581.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Heartfelt thanks for your generous support. 

Susan Bower 
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improving our Lodge with upgrades to the kitchen and re-thatching the tiki huts among many other projects. 

The Memorial Brick area around the flag pole filled up so we've enlarged it to make room for more Memorial 
Bricks so please think about purchasing a Brick for a friend or loved one. If we run out of room again, we will 
gladly enlarge it! 

We have a new Chef, Gary, who is working diligently at revamping our kitchen and menus.  Please come join us 
at Bistro 2606 to enjoy our new chef's detectible  

Finally, Thank You to All our members and volunteers that make this Elks Lodge 2606 the Greatest Lodge 
around! 

 

Fraternally yours,    

Don Krueger,  Corporate Board President 

 

*************************************************************************************************************** 

From the Kitchen Staff - 

Hello and Happy New Year! 

 My name is Gary Steinwachs and I am proud to hold the position as the new Executive Chef at Punta Gorda 
Elks Lodge #2606. I have 40+ years experience in the food industry including being the owner / chef of my 
own company servicing the greater Venice area for 35 years. In those years I have created many dishes, accom-
plished a variety of cuisines and held several awards. I am excited to bring my expertise and talents to the table 
as well as delicious food for you to enjoy.  

Saying goodbye to 2021 seems like it was never going to get here. Hello 2022 and we are looking forward to a 
great year ahead. 

2021 has been a very challenging year, trying to get ahead after COVID has been a real test of everyone’s re-
solve. Several things around the Lodge have been to try to make our Lodge even better than ever. We are still 
doing activities the 3rd Sunday of every month like “Picnic on the River” & “LobsterFest” and this year we’re 
going to try new things like the “Pig Roast” coming up in January, and possibly other functions yet to be deter-
mined! 

I would like to thank all of our volunteers for their assistance this year and especially Dick Frye for his untiring 
work around the Lodge. I would also like to thank Tom Shoecraft for his commitment to  

************************************************************************************************ 

From the Corporation 
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upon us, we are doing our best to have a larger staff to provide even better customer service to all of our 
members and guests in a timely manner. 

Exciting changes are coming….keep your eyes open for new menu options coming out of the kitchen! 

As always, it is our pleasure to serve each and everyone of you. We are looking forward to welcoming home 
many of our northern members and friends. 

Here’s to a blessed and wonderful New Year from the Bistro 2606 crew- 

Marcia, Dining Room Director                                                                  
Michelle, Dining Room Manager                      

Penny, Cashier                                         
Stephanie, Server                                           
Judy, Hostess                                         
Louann, Server                                                        
Courtney, Server 

********************************************************************************************************** 

 

From the Cabins- 

Now that winter is here we welcome back our returning guests. We look forward to seeing your smiling faces 
around our lodge for the next several weeks. As usual, we are now completely booked til mid-April. We hope 
that everyone is enjoying the many changes and upgrades we are slowly making to each individual cabin.  
Annette is working hard to keep the rooms clean and sanitized between guests to ensure everyone’s health 
and well-being. We have been very fortunate that we have been able to remain open since the initial shut-
down at the start of the pandemic. This is due in part to Annette’s hard work and our guests informing us of a 
need to cancel their reservations due to health. It is being pro-active and concerned that will keep us all in 
good health. 

We hope everyone has an amazing 2022- 

Michelle, Cabin Rental Manager                                           
Annette, Housekeeping 

From the Dining Room- 

The holidays proved to be a joyous time of year here at Bistro 2606. With more than 130 guests attending 
both our Christmas Dinner & Dance and New Year’s Eve party, the staff came together and provided a warm 
and welcoming evening for all in attendance.  

We have had the pleasure of enjoying the presence of several volunteers the past few months. To Mary, 
Christopher, Kathy, Lucia and Ana, thank you for your time and hard work. Your help was greatly appreci-
ated.  

We are working hard to fill positions in both the dining room and kitchen. If you or anyone you know, such 
as a grandchild in high school, are interested in either volunteering here and there when needed or looking 
for employment, please contact the management office for further assistance.  With the season  

************************************************************************************************* 



 12 

 

 



 13 

 

 



 14 

 



 15 

 

 



 16 

 

Serving 
4:30pm – 7:30pm

Limited Quantity 
300 Available Dinners

Chicken 
Night 

Dine-In or Carry Out

Live Entertainment:

Karaoke with
Billy G. 6-9pm

For Carry-Out:
You MUST Come in to place 

your order.
NO PHONE CALLS Please

Music with 
Michael Hirst 3-6pm



 17 

 



 18 

 


